
Good afternoon 
The Peebles business and retailers association are planning our community festival 
again this year on Sat 25th May. 
We are making it a community festival rather than just a shopping festival. 
We have invited the local schools to get involved in singing and would love to offer 
them a safe place for them to sing and for their families and friends and visitors to 
the town to enjoy their performance.  
We would love it if we could use the courtyard in front of the Burgh hall  for the 
school choir and potentially the silver and pipe band ? 
Look forward to hearing from you 
 
 
Kerrie Guiney 


